Joanne Sheldon

From: Bishops Down Primary School (old)

<SC88624902a@schoolcomms.com>

Sent: 09 July 2024 13:44 **To:** Joanne Sheldon

Subject: PSA End of Term Discos 18 July 2024 **Attachments:** End of Term Discos 18 July 2024.pdf

Dear Parents and Guardians YR - Y6

End of Term Discos 18 July 2024

Please see attached information regarding the PSA Reception, KS1 and KS2 end of term school discos. The cost per child is £4.00, which includes squash, crisps, glowsticks and tattoos! If your child wants to wear their own clothes for the discos please send their outfit in a named bag and they will change at the end of the day.

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents, if your child is booked into Beehive for the **first hour only** and you would now like your child to go to the disco, please still book your disco ticket on Gateway and you will receive a credit for the first hour from Beehive. If you would like your child to go back into Beehive following the disco, you will need to book a 2 hour session from 3.15pm.

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 parents, if you would like your child in Beehive prior to the start of the disco at 5.00pm, you will need to book a 2 hour session (3.15-5.15) in Beehive and book a disco ticket.

If you would like your child to attend please make your payment using the Gateway app which is now live.

We do hope that you will support this fundraising event.

Kind regards.



School Office
Bishops Down Primary & Nursery School
Rydal Drive
Tunbridge Wells
Kent TN4 9SU
Tel: 01892 520114

www.bishopsdownprimary.org